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Would you like to share your  
ideas for how to improve healthcare? 

 Join the Trillium Community Advisory Council!
THE TRILLIUM COMMUNITY ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETS EVERY MONTH. 

 Share your ideas in a safe space

• Help us make healthcare better

• Improve the health of your community

You will attend virtual meetings until it is safe to hold in-person meetings.

You will receive a stipend for attending virtual and in-person meetings.

For in-person meetings, meals are provided. You can also get help with 
transportation and childcare costs.

To learn more
email Debi Farr
dfarr@trilliumchp.com
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